BATA Homeowners Association
Sunday, September 19, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President, Jen Trenary. 
Time of meeting was 5:33pm at Belfair Public Library.

Board Members Present: Jen Trenary, Catherine Michaels and
Roland Savage.

Last Meeting Minutes: Approved. 

Treasurer report: Approved. 

Old Business:  
* Gate for top of Rasor Road is still moving forward.
* In progress. Need to contact homeowners to add back in for gate. 
* Left message for Sheriff to come back out. Have scheduled for   November meeting at 4pm.
* New notice sign has been updated and put on tree.

New Business: 
* Two members were voted in to the Board. Monique Estes and
 Heidi Erhart.
* Having the S curve grated. Then the rest of Alderwood.
* Looking into putting something down on road to help with pot holes and dust. Calcium Chloride/Magnesium Chloride… 
* Order more speed signs. ( 10 mph ) And “stop” sign.
* Sheriff can not enforce speeders. Drunk, reckless etc., yes.
* Always need 2/3 of every parcel in community to make a vote.


A motion to adjourn was passed. All in favor. Next meeting to be at the community library, 5:30pm on October 10, 2021.  
Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm. Notes by Secretary, Catherine Michaels



